
Dear Parents / Guardians 

Welcome to the new kindergarten school year! I would like to introduce myself. 
My name is Nikoletta Drymona and I will be working closely with your child in my 
classroom as the student teacher. 

I am with the Archimedean family for 8 years and I am confident my educational 
background, experience, and passion for teaching will provide your child with a 
positive atmosphere for learning and growth. 

 

Let’s have a wonderful school year!!! 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me by email: 
nikoletta.drymona@archimedean.org 

Thank you in advance for your corporation 

Sincerely 

Ms. Nikoletta   
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